SEMINAR

Wednesday, 13 November
9:30 - 10:30
14th Floor Meeting Room

Carl Malamud - Director of the Digital Resources Institute at the
University of Colorado and head of the "Bruno Project" which
converted and made available the CCl standards on internetworked
servers - is visiting the ITU again. He has offered to give a brief
seminar focussing both on the very initial statistics of the Project, as
well as current Internet/networking developments.

As those who attended Mr. Malamud's first seminar know, it was
highly informative and interesting. @ The Bruno Project was
unbelievably successful. In just 4 weeks, there are now 21 servers
all over the world making the standards available, and current file
accesses are estimated on the order of one-half million. ISO, |IEEE
and other organizations are now considering availability in a similar
fashion. If you are an information systems user, you will not want to
miss this seminar.



